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Dear Parents, 
 
We are looking forward to a great day at our infants picnic. We will begin the picnic at 
approximately 10.30am at John Knight Park. Mr Josh Fraser will be there from 10:15am 
to set up the area for where the children will sit to eat and leave their bags. 
 
Directions to base location for the day 
From the carpark on Townsend St, head down over the creek and past the first 
playground on the left under the trees. This will be our base for the day, please look for 
the green and yellow flags. 
 

 
(Picture of area for reference). 
 
We have advised the students that they will need to wear their school uniform and have 
their shoes and socks on all day. The staff will remind them to replace their sunscreen 
every two hours and wear a hat. The students will not be allowed to play in the water 
features. 
 
Arrivals and Departures 
Children arriving with their parents are asked to check in with their child’s teacher when 
arriving at the park. When departing please be sure to let your child’s teacher know. The 
bus will be collecting the remaining children at 2.00pm to return to school and we will be 
packing up and organising the children at 1.45pm. 
 
Please contact us if you have any concerns or questions. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
K-2 Teachers 
24/02/23 


